
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 12/8 Council Agenda 

From: Jonathan Paek [mailto:jonpaek@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 12:06 PM 
To: Thyret, Pam; Tornek, Terry; Jstewart@cityofpasadena.net 
Subject: Re: Human Relations Commission 

Dear Mr. Tornek, 

Please accept this correspondence as my resignation from the Human Relations Commission. 
I have very much enjoyed my time volunteering for the Human Relations Commission since 
June 2010. I wanted to inform you, however, that I will not be continuing to volunteer this 
upcoming year (January 2015). Due to other engagements, I will not be able to commit to the 
hours necessary to volunteer. I am sorry if this causes any inconvenience. I appreciate the 
opportunity you have provided me. I wish you the best. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Paek 

12/08/2014 
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